
Customer Jane Puckett would like her comments noted. 
 
Jane Puckett     jjpuckett@twc.com    Home- (937) 708-8014   Mobile- 937-869-6030 
 
I am writing in support of the citizens in beautiful Champaign County. I lived in Champaign county for 
39 years. While a resident I was against the wind turbines and still oppose this invasion of the 
natural beauty of the county. We downsized our home in June 2017 and moved to Greene county to 
be closer to our daughter. I state this because in the process of selling our home, we were so 
thankful to be out of the area were the turbines are set to be built. I feel bad for my friend whose 
home is in the middle of the turbine project. She is devastated. They would like to move but the 
turbines are such a negative to the value of their home. We were able to move before a wind farm 
made any impact on our home. I had heard of possible wind farm development in our former area, 
western Champaign County, and glad we sold before any serious developmental talks began. My 
husband and I do not oppose green technology. I have often thought, why can't they just take 1% of 
the money it takes to build a turbine and put a small turbine on every property. I've seen these small 
turbines on barns, not much bigger than an old windmill water pump. I guess a simple solution 
sounds too crazy, but what's normal about tearing up rich farmland, affecting people's sleep with 
turbine noise, and shadow flickers? Nothing. Please put an end to the money grabbing wind farms. 
As a tax payer, I don't want them to receive a dime of my tax money.  
 
Sincerely, Jane Puckett 
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